
27 January 2022

Sent via email to:    

Dear 

REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION

We refer to your official information request dated 27 January 2022. You requested the following 
information from the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC):

 Could you please provide me information regarding the number of houses in Hanley Farm 
both current and planned for the future? 

 

QLDC response

The Hanley’s Farm developers have indicated they are planning to develop a total of 1800 dwellings 
in the development.

Whilst QLDC does not hold data on the current number of dwellings in Hanley Farm (our records 
combine it with Jacks Point and the surrounding rural areas) we made enquiries on your behalf with 
Quotable Value Ltd who advise that there are currently 899 dwellings listed in the development. This 
includes properties that may are categorised as House, House and flat, unit or apartment.

I trust that this answers your request.

Kind regards,

Phil Jones  

Senior Official Information Advisor
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